Dear Neighbour,

I just wanted to check that you’re aware of Parish News — the monthly newsletter for
Barley, Newchurch, Roughlee, Sabden Fold & Spenbrook. It has been the official
local newsletter for 20 years, providing a monthly digest of news and events.

The newsletter is produced as a unique partnership between the three Parish Councils
(Barley, Goldshaw Booth and Roughlee), St Mary’s Church, two village halls
(Barley Village Hall and Roughlee Village Centre), two schools (St Mary’s and
Roughlee Primary) and many different local community groups.

New editions are released on the 1st of each month.

To subscribe to the newsletter, please enter your email address at
www.parishnews.org and you’ll receive an email once a month. Please note your
data is managed and protected by Roughlee Parish Council on behalf of the other
parish councils.

If you have any questions, please get in touch with Simon by email on
editor@parishnews.org

www.parishnews.org



